
Sterling Recreation Department 

1 Park Street, Sterling, MA 01564 

Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, April 15, 2014 - 1835 Town Hall- meeting started 7:00 pm 

Present: Bob Finizio, Jessica Moran, Heidi Grady, Jo-ann Cummings, Mike Regan, Mark Hryniewich, Kristen Nelson,  &                                         

Judy Janda  

Review Minutes: 

 Review minutes from 03/18/14– Mike made a motion to approve, Bob 2nd – all approved 

Finance Report: 

 Bob made a motion to approve, Heidi 2nd – all approved 

Summer Program:  

 Summer Program registration has begun 

 Saturday April 5th registration day did not bring in the crowd that we thought it would 

 Interviews are scheduled for summer staff on Saturday, April 19th  

Town Meeting: 

 Scheduled for Saturday May 3, 2014 @ 4:00pm  the lake article is #40 go to support it 

1835 Update: 

 Joanne has addressed our concern about the Window replacement and will have update at next meeting 

 New carpet is being installed on April 17th in the 1835.  Room #1, #2, & #4 

Boy Scout Project: 

 Troop #189 under the direction of Assistant Scout Leader Rich Lane will build a cabinet for the kettlebells.  The 

material will be purchased by the instructor of the program 

Regional Recreation Meeting: 

 Judy and Kristen attended a Rec Regional Meeting at Fort Devens.  The discussion was focused on Christian’s 

Law and summer activities 

Easter Egg Hunt round-up: 

 Large turn-out on a beautiful day.  We thank our Easter Bunny, Maggie Holmquist- she was awesome! 

 Old Business: 

 Sterling Play Area: 

o Nancy White will do the playground inspection in the next few weeks 

 Babe Ruth follow-up: 

o Coaches continue to work on the fields and install temporary fences.  The field looks pristine! 

 Sterling Fair: 

o Decided it is not to go forth reserving a booth at the fair 

 Basketball: 

o No changes to rules for next season.  Keep substitution on the 5 minute rotation with no free sub 

 



 Concert: 

o Members volunteered food items for the July 2nd  

Announcements: 

 Received a nice thank you note from the students who attended our last meeting 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:55pm 


